
St Joseph’s School 

Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia 
PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215 

Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 
Email:  admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au 

 

 
9th March, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Year Six students will be attending the Chrism Mass on Tuesday 27th March, 2018 at St Patrick’s 

Cathedral in Bunbury, commencing at 11am. The students will travel by bus, leaving school at 9:30am 

and returning to school by 2:30pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

Parishioners and priests representing every parish in the Diocese of Bunbury will gather at St 

Patrick’s Cathedral for the Chrism Mass, or Mass of the Holy Oils, which is celebrated annually during 

Holy Week by the Bishop of Bunbury, Most Rev Gerard Holohan. During the Mass, the priests will also 

renew their promise of service to the Church. Holy Oils will be blessed by the Bishop and given to 

parish priests and representatives of each parish. These oils will be used in the parishes for the 

Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing of the Sick, Confirmation and Ordination. 

A snack will be provided for the students after Mass, however, they should bring their own morning 

tea, lunch, a water bottle and hat. 

Please fill out the permission slip below and return to the office by Thursday 15th March.  If you 

have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Kind regards, 

 

Jenny Gorman 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________ (name of student) to attend 

the Chrism Mass at St Patrick’s Cathedral in Bunbury on 27th March 2018. I understand s/he will be 

travelling by bus. 

 

Name: ________________________ Signed: _______________________ Date: ___________ 

 


